
Some Worthy Projects under long range consideration by the 
Braintree Community Preservation Committee. 
 
 
The seawall at Watson Park is in need of restoration as 
the years has taken its toll on it. 
 
 
At first consideration the wall needs to deemed 
historically significant, but at present there is no such 
designation.   Much historical documentation needs to 
be forthcoming and presented to the Braintree 
Historical Society so that the wall may be considered 
and sanctioned as valued as historically significant to 
the Town of Braintree before the Committee can vote 
funds for its restoration. 
 
Some pictures below indicate the deterioration the 
Watson seawall has suffered throughout it long history. 
 

 
 
 



 
 

This section of the seawall has especially suffered some 
deteriorating structural decay over its life. 
 

 
 



Some other projects presently under consideration by 
the Braintree Community Preservation Committee 
 

 
 
This Braintree owned building has graced Braintree 
Square for years and it in need of some restoration of its 
graceful architecture. 


